
ANOTHER EXCITING EVENING AT ST JOSEPH’S
ARRANGED BY OUR WONDERFUL
SOCIAL & FUNDRAISING GROUP

Monday 29th April at 7pm,
the Abaana New Life Choir will be coming

to perform for us, here at St Joseph’s.

The Abaana New Life Choir is an amazing group 
of children aged between 7yrs and 14yrs who are 
travelling all the way from Uganda, and who light 
up the stage through song and dance.

Join us to hear their inspiring stories and worship 
together with these remarkable young performers.

Make sure to keep this night free and invite your 
friends and family as it is sure to be an incredible 
night.

No tickets needed – the concert is free.
There will be opportunities to make donations or

purchase items such as CD’s on the night.
All donations will help fund the New Life Choir tour.

Still unsure about coming?
CLICK HERE for a flavour of the choir.

https://abaana.app.box.com/s/qdh9wvz5mzr6amhkdo1xmzj8km613d4c/file/1361202258202

